
 

 

 
13th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Performance of Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat at Nottingham Theatre - Thursday, 6th February 
 
We are excited to inform you that we are offering a fantastic opportunity for students to attend a performance of 
Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat at Nottingham Theatre on Thursday, 6th February 2025. The cost of 
the trip is £52, which includes both the theatre ticket and travel to and from the venue. 
 
Students will leave school at 12:40 pm, following the end of lunch, and will be returned to the bus bay for collection 
at approximately 5:30 pm. Parents/carers are asked to pick up students from this location at that time. 
 
As places for this trip are limited, we kindly request that parents/carers indicate their interest via the attached form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/biu8g9LdQ2 If the trip is oversubscribed, we will select students through a lottery system 
to ensure fairness in the allocation of spaces. 
 
This trip will offer a valuable opportunity for students to extend their understanding of Christianity and Judaism as 
they learn more about the Old Testament story through this vibrant musical. We are confident that it will be an 
enriching experience for all involved. 
 
Please submit the attached form by Friday 17th January 2025 to indicate your child’s interest. Should you have any 
questions or require further information, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
The law currently does not allow us to make a charge for this category of trip, although we ask for a voluntary 
contribution per student. No student may be excluded from the excursion because of inability to pay. 
However, unless the voluntary contributions cover the cost of the excursions, the visit may not take place.  
If you feel you are unable to pay for this trip and would like your child to go, please contact me 
waker@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs G Waker  
Head of Religious Studies  
 
 
*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay to confirm the payment detailed above, you are also confirming that 

the emergency contact and medical details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a 

matter of urgency should there be any changes to the details we hold.   
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